
28 April 2006 
 
Mr. Randy F. Black 
Historic Preservation Officer 
City of Columbus Neighborhood Services 
109 N. Front Street 
Columbus, OH  43215 
 
Re: German Village Commission 
 
Dear Randy: 
 
I would like to be considered as a candidate for one of the vacant positions on the German Village 
Commission. I am an architect who specializes in the rehabilitation and adaptive reuse of historic 
buildings, with emphasis on following the Secretary of the Interior’s Standards. My firm, Hardlines 
Design Company, has been working in this field since 1990, mostly on projects across the country. 
 
I am currently serving as a Columbus Landmarks Foundation board member, and welcome the 
opportunity to broaden my exposure to preservation work in Columbus. Attached is a current 
resume. Please let me know if you need additional information! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Charissa Wang Durst, AIA 
President 
 
Enclosure 
 
Cc: file 
 


